
 

 

Oaklands Junior School : WORLD BOOK 

DAY 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

On Thursday 6
th

 March we will be taking part in ‘World Book Day’ to 

promote a love of reading amongst the children. As part of the day, children 

will be allowed to dress up as either their favourite character from a book or, 

if they fancy a challenge, they can choose to dress up as a title from a book 

(which their friends have to then guess). 

  

The children will be receiving a £1 book token which they can spend on one 

of the £1 ‘World Book Day’ books or put it towards another book of their 

choice. 

  

We will also be having a second hand book sale after school – we would 

therefore be grateful if you could bring in any unwanted books for the 

sale on the day of World Book Day. As part of this event, the school will 

be selling off some books (including textbooks) that we no longer need. 

  
 

 


